
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
29th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Halloween Film Night 
 
On Friday 13th October The Friends will be holding a Halloween Film Night after school.  
Children are invited to stay immediately after school to watch COCO 
 

 
 

Coco is a PG rated film.  Tickets are £5 per child and include a soft drink and popcorn. 
 
To purchase your child’s ticket please go to: Friends of Banks Road Shop 
 

 Purchase a standard ticket (no allergies) or if your child has an allergy, please chose 
an allergy ticket and inform us of their allergy in the note section at ‘check out’. 
 

 Once you have selected your ticket please write the name of your child and class in 
the note section at ‘check out’. 

 

 No physical tickets will be returned so it is important we have this information. 
 
Ticket sales will close on Wednesday 11th October.  If you have any problems when 
purchasing tickets please contact The Friends directly at friendsofbanksroad@gmail.com 
 
This event will take place straight after school, so there will be no need to collect your child 
at 3.15 pm.  The film night will finish at 5pm when we ask that you collect your child from 
outside their classroom as usual. 
 
 
Kind regards 

The Friends 

https://friends-of-banks-road.sumupstore.com/
mailto:friendsofbanksroad@gmail.com

